NEW ALA PUBLICATIONS

Public Librarians may look forward to several new publications to be issued in the
coming months. Committees of the Public Libraries Division of the American Library
Associations are currently busy on the revision of several standard works.

Dr. Lowell Martin, of Rutgers University, New Brunswick, N. J., met on Novem-
ber 17 at ALA Headquarters with his Committee to work on the revision of Post-War
Standards for Public Libraries. The committee includes John M. Cory, Lucile Nix, Jean
C. Roos, Amy Winslow and Mrs. Carma R. Zimmerman.

Mrs. Genevieve Galick, Head of the Massachusetts Division of Library Extension,
heads the committee which is revising State Grants to Public Libraries; and Miss Dorothy
Randolph, of the Vermont Free Public Library Commission, is Chairman of the com-
mittee now working on the revision of Regional and District Library Laws.
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